
20th December 2018 

The children have enjoyed a fun, but busy week in Crystal Class.  We have shared our stories 

with Emerald Class, written the Christmas story and tackled rounding and estimating in 

maths.  Here are some pictures of their story share...   

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

The Christmas disco and year 3/4 party where enjoyed by all!  The children enjoyed an 

opportunity to share their dance moves with the teachers…the floss! 

I would like to wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year! 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday Jan 8th 2019, Project launch day.  To immerse the children in the day please can 

they come dressed as a farmer or an animal.  We are hoping to make healthy smoothies 

during the day, please could you let us know by the Tuesday morning if your child has any 

food allergies. 

Swimming - We hope to present the children with their swimming badges in Term 3. 


